
               PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

Happening tomorrow, construction at H.H. Knoll Lakeview Park 
and Friendship Trail  
 

September 15, 2021  

Tomorrow, Thursday, Sept. 16, 2021 from approximately 7 a.m. to 5 p.m., routine 
maintenance construction will happen at the following locations:  
 
H.H. Knoll Lakeview Park  
 
The base of H.H. Knoll Lakeview Park around the playground will be paved tomorrow. 
Contractors will be onsite from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. During this time, the playground 
equipment will be unavailable for use.  
 
Please see map below for details:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



               PUBLIC NOTICE  
 
 
Friendship Trail  
 
The Friendship Trail between Reuter Road and Lorraine Road is closed for routine 
repair and maintenance.  
 
Please see map below for details:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We appreciate your patience and cooperation while City crews and contractors 

complete the construction.  

 

 

 

Questions?  

Call the Operations Department at 905-835-2900 ext. 233    
 


